From: Robert Wilton
Sent: October 22, 2010 12:05 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: EB-2010-0253 letter from Torys LLP Oct.14 and the Privacy ACT.
Dear Ms. Walli,

I am writing to you again regarding the letter from Torys LLP representing Plateau Wind of October 14th. I am objecting to the fact that this document blatantly violates the Freedom of Information and Privacy ACT. It does this by including a map as well as a description of where my property is located. 

The relevant parts of the ACT (page 4 of 49) are:

personal  information means recorded information about an identifiable individual, including, 

(c) any identifying number, symbol, or other particular assigned to the individual

(d)the address.......of the individual

(h)the individual's name where it appears with other personal information relating to the individual

 

"record" means any record of information however recorded.... and includes, maps

Penalties:

Page 40 of 49

Offences

61(1) No person shall,

(a)wilfully disclose personal information in contravention of this :

Penalty

(2)Every person who contravenes subsection(1) is guilty of an offence and on conviction is liable to a fine not exceeding $5,000.R.S.O.1990,c.F.31,s.61(2)

Now I would understand if this document came from Plateau Wind itself, as they have demonstrated in the past and continue to demonstrate a certain level of incompetence. But, I am shocked that this person Tyson Dick (I would assume, a lawyer) would submit this document with the knowledge that it would be posted to the public internet. 

My in depth review of the document also lends itself to exposing the fraud of the so called ‘distribution network’. The map that compromises Appendix B at no time mentions ‘distribution’. The wires from the turbines are referred to as ‘Wind Collector System’ (once), ‘Collector System’ (twice), and Cabling (once). If Plateau are going continue this charade at the very least make the effort to be consistent. In addition, the letter also omits the fact that I have been granted observer status by the OEB.

I’m sure the document will be redacted now that these breaches have been brought to your attention. This case should be dismissed without a hearing as Plateau wind and their representatives have shown complete disregard for not only the Electricity ACT but the Privacy ACT and seem to be very comfortable with bending the facts to suit their needs. 
Yours Sincerely,

Rob Wilton
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